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OUA MEMO 00-0820-0152 
MEMORANDUM 
28 August 2020 
 

For: Regional Directors 
Regional YFD Coordinators 

 
Subject: REQUEST FOR PARTICIPANTS IN THE OULA 

CONSULTATIVE SESSION ON THE DEVELOPMENT OF A 
CHILD PROTECTION POLICY IN THE NEW NORMAL 

 
 
 The Office of the Undersecretary for Legal Affairs (OULA) is currently 
developing the Child Protection Policy in the New Normal. As they intend to draft a 
comprehensive, multi-perspective, and holistic approach to policy development, 
OULA are conducting a series of consultations with key stakeholders, including 
our student leaders. 
 

As the policy will benefit our learners, a special consultation session with 
student leaders on the draft policy will be held on September 8, Tuesday, 10-12 NN 
via google meets.  

 
In light of this, would like to request from the regional office through the 

Regional Youth Formation Coordinator to recommend two (2) student leaders to 
participate in the consultation session. Please submit the list of participants via 
email on or before September 1, 2020. 

 
For more information, please contact the Bureau of Learner Support Service 

– Youth Formation Division, 4th Floor, Mabini Building, Department of Education 
Central Office, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City through email 
blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph or mobile number 0920 525 9196. 
 
 For information and guidance. 
 
 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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